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 Antoni Piccolo OBJNOT2015/2300/P 11/05/2015  09:16:05 I live at Flat H, 55 Hatton Garden, a property immediately adjacent to 56 Hatton Garden,  the property 

to which this application relates. I have had no notification of this application from the council nor the 

property owner. Having been told that the application had been made, I can logged on to view t online. 

I can see no documents relating to the application, merely an outline description of the intention to 

build a new floor on the existing building. However, I have been told that the application is also for an 

external lift with a glass car running up the rear of the building. If that is the case I wish to attend any 

planning meetings to object to such a lift being installed, as awell as the building works themselves. My 

reasons are to do with invasion of privacy - such a lift would pass by my bedroom windows allowing 

anyone in the lift to look directly into my bedroom. Also, I am concerned that the operation of the lift 

will increase the noise disturbance that I am already subjected to from the property at 56 Hatton 

Garden, potentially at times outside of normal business hours i.e. early morning, late evening and 

weekends.

Flat H

55 Hatton Garden

 Steve WYlie COMMEMP

ER

2015/2300/P 09/05/2015  09:19:45 No comments can be made about this application at this point as no documents are available for 

viewing. I assume the consultation period will be adjusted. It is the 9th May 2015.

When drawings are available then I assume we will be notified and we can comment.

Steve Wylie

Flat J

55 Hatton Garden
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